
 
 
Greetings PSWLL Families  
 
The 65th season of little league baseball for our community is just around 
the corner!  Pasadena Southwest Little League (www.pswll.com) is gearing 
up for registration and tryouts for the 2018 Spring Season for boys and girls 
ages 5-14. 
  
Registration will go live on www.pswll.com the week of November 
13th.  Everything you need to know about registration, including fees, age 
and residency verification, and tryouts is available on the website. Feel free 
to reach out to our Registrar, Laura Unanue at registerpswll@gmail.com for 
any general questions. 
  
PSWLL is planning on the following divisions this coming season: 

 
Juniors: 13 & 14 year olds 

Majors: 12 year olds, with some 11 year olds 

AAA Minors: 10 year olds, with some 11 and 9 year olds 

AA Minors: 8-9 year olds, coach-pitch, transitioning to some kid-pitch  

Farm: machine pitch. 7 and 8 year olds, with some 6 year olds 

T-Ball: 5 & 6 year olds 

 
We always are looking for our community to be involved with little league. 
If you would like to be a coach, team parent, scorekeeper or any other 
position, please let me know via an email at pswllpresident@gmail.com. 
 
We look forward to seeing you next Spring at the ballpark! 
 
Fred Rowley 
2018 PSWLL President 


